Board Summary
September 13, 2016

Lighthouse/Riverside Marina Update
Just an fyi, the Lighthouse Foundation has requested that the turnover of the Riverside Marina Building
be delayed until the middle of this month.

SCORE

SCORE is in the process of preparing to open their office at the Port. Their first seminar entitled “How to
Start Your Own Business” is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday October 18™ from 12 noon to 2 pm in our
conference room. They are also looking at a hard opening date of Wednesday, October 12 from 4 pm
-6 pm.

Kelleys Island Ferry
ODOT has met to review the proposals received. They are currently reviewing their recommendation
with their Central Office. Hopefully, we will hear something prior to the Board meeting.

Wind Symphony

We were contacted recently by the American Wind Symphony orchestra to see if we are interested in
hosting them in the Port of Lorain next year. We have hosted them twice throughout the years.
Essentially they bring in and play on a floating barge. It has always been well received. However, the
cost to bring them to the port is $30,000 which is negotiable. Additionally, considerable landside
support (room and board) is also required. Recommend place in committee.

2016 Train Display.
Agreement attached with minor changes for this season

Grant Update
Tiffany will provide an update on the grants that were submitted to various agencies.

Firefish Update
Update on activities associated with the Firefish event

Locoyaks Fall Cleanup
Report on planned activities.

Jet Express/Huron ; ,
Agreement with City of Huron for pick up and drop off for Browns Games.




